
Monday 26 August 2024 
Dear Parents and Community Members  
Tena Koutou 

 School Values:  Respect—Kia U,  Resilience—Kia 
Manawanui,  Responsibility—Kia Mau 

 Welcome to our new students Maeva & Avei and Brielle & 
Jayda and their parents to our school. 

 Enrolments for 2025—The Board decided at their 
meeting last Wednesday evening that a ballot would be 
held for out of zone students for 2025 with a limited 
number of places available.  The ballot will be advertised 
shortly and applications will close on Friday 27 September.  
Applications forms are available on the school website and 
from the school office. 

 Kawau Island Camp—The final notice has been sent 
home today.  Please ensure you work through the 
equipment/clothing list and make sure students have 
everything on the list including warm clothing and shoes 
that fit.  Any questions please ask teachers.  All must be at 
school by 7 a.m. at the latest as we must be at Sandspit 
by 10 a.m.  One bag for luggage only is allowed.  Those 
students who are not attending camp are expected to be 
at school and will be catered for. 

 Daffodil Day—Thank you to all who contributed to this 
fundraiser for the Cancer Society.  $230.30 was raised.  
If you still want to donate there is a box in the office.  

 

• The following students who received awards at last 
week’s school assembly: Piwakawaka: Harvey, Jackson, 
Adeline, Madison, Titipounamu: Jayden, Mila, Morrison, 
Hayley, Grace, Maia, Liam, Ruru: Keanu, William Poppy, 
Nathan, Tui: August, Lennox, Cooper, Amber, Takahe: 
Leo, Carter, Aubree, Bowie, Kakapo: Freddy, Isla, Ollie, 
Sienna,  Karearea: Brody, Robert, Alex, Indie, Weka: 
Malan, Harper, Colton, Coby, Kea: Rayyan, Anders, 
Savannah, Zachary 

     Principal’s Award: Dana in Kea 
     Lion Award: Jackson in Piwakawaka 
     School Values Awards: Emily in Titipounamu, 
         Jackson in Piwakawaka, Heath in Ruru & Milly in Tui 

• All students who took part in the North Group cross 
country and to the following students who have been 
selected to represent us and the North Group Schools in 
this week’s Franklin Cross Country: Anders (1st), Ayla 
(3rd), Malcolm (7th), Shea (8th), Baylee (10th), Layla 
(11th), Brody (11th), Roxy (12th), Ryan (12th) 

• Students in the following cross country teams who were 
placed: 1st = Yr 5 Boys, 2nd Yr 6 boys and Yr 6 girls, 
3rd—Yr 5 girls. 

 
 

• Board members who attended the meeting last week. 

• All parents who assisted with transport and supervision 
at the North Group Cross Country event last week.  

• Parents and whanau who attended the Open Morning 
last week and visited classrooms. 

 

 
 

 Tues 27 Aug & Fri 30 August—Breakfast Club 

 Wed 28 Aug—Year 7 & 8 Technology—Pukekohe 
Intermediate.  Bus leaves at 8.45a.m. 

 Wed 28 Aug—Launchpad/Values programme. 

 Thurs 29 Aug—Franklin Cross country (selected chn) 

 Thurs 29Aug—Jump Jam 

 Thurs 29 Aug—Sushi Lunch scheme 

 Fri 30 Aug— Team Assemblies 
 
 

 Mon—Fri—Kawau Camp  (Buses leave at 7.15a.m.) 

 Tues 3 Sept & Fri 6 Sept—Breakfast Club 

 Wed  4 Sept—Launchpad/Values programme 

 Thurs 5 Sept —Sushi Lunch scheme 

 Thurs 5 Sept—Jump Jam/Fitness 

 Fri 6 Sept—School Assembly 2.30p.m.  All Welcome 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 6 Term 3 

RAFFLE BOOKS 
 

If you are not going to 
be able to sell your 
raffle books please 
return them to the 
school office as soon as 
possible as we have 
other families who 
would like more tickets 
to sell.  All books are 
due back by Friday 13 
September. 

BOOKS, GAMES, PUZZLES 

WANTED! 

We need GOOD QUALITY books 

(kids, adult, fiction & non-fiction) 

& games (board games/family 

games) to sell at the Ag Day book 

stall.  Please feel free to drop at 

the school office or message 

Louise 021 1147 133 to sort a 

collection point.  Please NO books 

with missing pages, NO reference 

books such as gardening, knitting, 

or old cookbooks circa 1990s/

early 2000s. 

 

Ctrl Click here to view the menu. 

Details on how to order are on the school 

website under School Lunches. 

Sushi Lunches this Thursday 

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/pdf/school/buckland_school/Menu.pdf

